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Group: 2 

Program: Other agency 

Question No. SBE14/012 

Senator Ian MacDonald asked the following question at the hearing on 20 November 2014: 

CHAIR:  Thank you. I am delighted that those other ones have funding, but my question—you 

can take it on notice—is: how many of them have always got funding? Tell me about the 

Queensland Music Network. Is that a new one or has it been around for a while? Sorry—I am not 

from Brisbane, so I do not know. 

Mr Grybowski:  I will take that on notice. 

CHAIR:  And the multicultural one—is that new funding? 

Mr Grybowski:  I will have to take that on notice. 

 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

The Queensland Music Network and the Brisbane Multicultural Arts Centre have both 

previously received Music Program funding from the Australia Council.  

 


